
Staff Wellbeingg

Go to: ebor.academy/about-us/staff-wellbeing

Ebor’s new staff wellbeing programme  
is coming soon.

We’re pulling together exciting plans for all staff  
at all schools and we’re looking for your input!

Everyone knows that working in education at any level is 
as demanding as it is fulfilling. Together we want to create 
a wellbeing programme that looks out for you, appreciates 
what you do and targets workplace stress. 

We’re looking to produce some genuinely worthwhile 
initiatives from September 2022 and already we have 
some bright ideas in mind. Keep an eye on your email to 
find out how to send us your suggestions to complete the 
programme, which will also be shaped by your answers to 
our staff survey – please fill it in when it comes through.
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